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ACFS CYBER

SECURITY UPDATE
The TWU has been advised that ACFS has been targeted by a cyber incident.

This may affect pay tomorrow, but ACFS has reassured us that it is doing
everything it can to minimise impact.

WHAT SHOULD YOU DO?

Make sure to keep a written record of all work carried out, including
overtime, and any other information relating to pay

Speak to your delegate or organiser if you have any questions or concerns

We're in consultation with ACFS and we'll keep members updated on
developments as they occur.


